DPS Resources and Information

TLETS User IDs

To access criminal history information from TCIC and NCIC, a user must have a Texas
Law Enforcement Telecommunications System (TLETS) User ID by DPS. A TLETS User
ID is unique to each user and cannot be shared.

The PSRS will allow access to query criminal history information from TCIC and NCIC
through the PSRS; therefore, users who will query for criminal history information
must request a TLETS User ID from DPS. Please note that not all users will need to
query TCIC/NCIC. You can refer to our Magistration and the PSRS document on the
website to decide which users will need to query for criminal history information.

To request a TLETS User ID from DPS, the TAC must submit a New User Request
Form.

For more information on how to request a TLETS ID and a New User Registration
Form, contact DPS via email at: TLETS@dps.texas.gov
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